
www.schoollunchstatus.com 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Longwood School District is pleased to announce the availability of checking your 

Free and Reduced Application Status online!  The process is SAFE, SECURE, 

PRIVATE, and AVAILABLE anytime, anywhere! 

 

Safe & Secure 

We use the highest level of data encryption available, meaning that your 

information is always safe and guarded.   

  

Private & Available  

Check your status online in the comfort and privacy of your own home.  The online 

service is available 24/7 anytime, anywhere there is an Internet connection! 

  

Fast  

Your application status is typically available within 24-48 hours after submitting 

your Online Application.  

  

Go Green  

No need to wait for a letter in the mail, or to be sent home in  your child(ren)’s 

backpack.  Checking your F&R Status online is so convenient and good for the 

environment as well! 

 

•  Visit www.schoollunchstatus.com  

•  Select your State (New York) and then your School District (Longwood School 

District) 

•  Enter the required information and  

•  Click “Submit” to view your application status! 

 

It’s That Easy! 

Check Your F&R 

Application Status Online! 

The First Day of School for the new school year is 

September 6, 2016!  SchoolLunchStatus.com will be 

available beginning August 29, 2016 

Check your status today! 
www.schoollunchstatus.com 

http://www.schoollunchstatus.com/

